
 

AMADA’s Response to COVID-19 Circuit Breaker Measures 

  

           

To All Our Valued Customers and Suppliers 

 

In light of recent COVID-19 developments in Singapore, the Government 

announced on 21st April 2020 that Covid-19 circuit breaker to be extended by one 

month to June 1.  

 

Initially we had secured an exemption to perform certain activities for the 
duration of the Circuit Breaker. However, this exemption has now been 
suspended, effective Wednesday, 29 April. This is aimed at further reducing the 

number of workers travelling so that more can stay at home and minimise the 

movement of people. 

 

All Amada Singapore employees will work from home to comply with the orders 
notified by the Ministry of Trade and Industry until further notice. We will 
endeavour to assist you as best as we can. We remain contactable via email and 

office contact numbers.  

 

Please accept our apologies for any delay in our response time during this period. 

Should you require any further clarification or assistance, kindly contact us at +65 

67436334. 

 

Stay Safe and Healthy. 

 

From the Management of Amada Singapore. 


